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       Happy grams are making an appearance for the first time at
the 1st session of the 56th Oklahoma Intercollegiate Legislature. 
       Happy grams are used to boost morale within a group of
people and can be used to send good wishes and
encouragement. Head Freshmen Liaison and House
Representative, Audrey Bishop (OSU), had the idea from her
past experiences in the FFA.
        “I wanted to do happy grams to allow for more
personalized forms of encouragement and well-wishes, said
Rep. Bishop (OSU), and this gives delegates memos that can
remind them of session.”
        Delegates in the House can find Rep. Bishop in the House
Chambers to make a folder and to create happy grams for other
delegates. Happy grams do not take away from the famous brag
bags!


